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Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2018-0165 – Toronto Hydro 2020-2024 – Interrogatory Response Confidentiality  

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). SEC has had an opportunity to review Board 
Staff’s submissions on Toronto Hydro’s request for confidentiality over certain interrogatory responses. 
SEC supports Board Staff’s submissions. 
 
SEC wishes to add that insofar as confidentiality is being claimed as it relates to identifiable proprietary 
information of a third-party utility who themselves are regulated by this Board, that information should 
not be accorded confidentiality treatment, regardless of any agreement between the third-party 
consultant, and that utility.  
 
Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 
 
Original signed by 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
 
cc:    Wayne McNally, SEC (by email) 

Applicant and interested parties (by email) 
 
 

 


